
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

There will be a Public Hearing concerning the Northern United – Humboldt 
Charter School’s adoption of the Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan, 
Budget Overview and LCP Annual Update during the regular monthly 
meeting of the Board of Directors on June 28, 2022 at 1:00pm.  Public comment 
is welcome. Review copy of the plan will be available for public inspection 
digitally with the Board Meeting Packet at nucharters.org on June 21st 2022. 


